
From: Alldredge, Casey
To: "Chad Bare"
Cc: Torres, Roberto
Subject: RE: Eagle Rock Engineering and Land Surveying NRC License Renewal
Date: Friday, April 10, 2020 2:14:00 PM

Mr. Bare,
I forgot to mention, due to the COVID 19 outbreak, NRC offices are closed and we are working
remotely.  Therefore, no hardcopy of the renewed license or letter will be sent.  Please print the
documents I attached for your records.
Thanks,
Casey
 

From: Alldredge, Casey 
Sent: Friday, April 10, 2020 2:09 PM
To: Chad Bare <cbare@erengr.com>
Cc: Torres, Roberto <RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.gov>
Subject: Eagle Rock Engineering and Land Surveying NRC License Renewal
 
Good afternoon Mr. Bare,
Please see the attached renewed NRC License No. 11-29385-01.  Please review the attached license,
and if you have any questions or concerns, let me know.
Have a nice weekend,
 
Casey Alldredge
Health Physicist
Materials Licensing and Decomissioning Branch
Region IV, USNRC
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